Kindergarten

Open House at
@ St. Patrick

Incoming Kindergarten students and their parents are invited to

visit our kindergarten classrooms and meet our educator teams.
Learn about the school bus rider program with an opportunity to
take a bus ride around the neighbourhood at 5:30 p.m.

Tuesday, June 14th, 2022 at 5:00 to 6:00 p.m.

St. Patrick Catholic School Harrowsmith

*Students will be assigned to a class in late August. The school
will be in touch at that time with more information.




